The Fearless Faith Post-Revival Committee invites you to a
“Grateful for Revival Brunch”
Saturday, February 1, 2025 I 10:00am-Noon
St. John’s Episcopal Church
2351 Pleasant Grove Blvd.
Roseville, CA 95747

Our understanding of Revival is that it has to do with the awakening of our hearts to Christ’s Presence, His tender, loving, kind Presence which is alive in the world today.

 We have found a way that helps us open our hearts to Him. 

     The strategy is simple.  We begin with Jesus instead of a problem. 

This is a profound Choice. It changes everything that follows it.

Come learn more about a simple, small group process that helps us open our hearts as, through the sharing of our stories, we allow the transforming love of Christ to revive our souls and lead us to share that love with others.

The brunch is free, the experience priceless. Come and see.

For more information and questions, contact- The Very Rev. Cliff Haggenjos at haggenjos@comcast.net, The Rev. Greg Churchill at gchurchill35@gmail.com, or Maty Circle at marycircle3@gmail.com.
[image: ]
image1.png
oW IN g,
% %,

< %
37 ALLARE %
5 WELCOME p
= s

> o
LR




